
The Board of Directors wishes to publicly recognize Charles Sealy for his

many years of service to Doctors Hospital, which effective Friday 26th March

2021, has now come to an end. 

 

Charles has played an instrumental role in the growth of the Health System

and has spearheaded many important initiatives within the industry. On behalf

of the Board, I thank him for his service, and wish him every success in his

future endeavors.

 

The Board has asked the President, Dr. Charles Diggiss, to assume the office

of CEO effective immediately. We are confident that with Dr. Diggiss’

continued visionary leadership, that the Health System will continue moving

ahead.

 

Felix Stubbs

Chairman


